
Hi Karen, 
 
Just following up.  Here’s the direct link to the 
video:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nBOJ8ObUFFI&t=1s 
 
We’re also working on finalizing the online engagement tool and will go-live with that hopefully next 
week. 
 
Let me know if you have further questions. 
 
Thanks, 
Julia  
 
From:   
Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 4:51 PM 
To: General Plan <generalplan@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Cc: Kohar Kojayan <kkojayan@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Re: video and survey from GP 11/16 meeting 
 
Thanks for the info, Julia. I'l watch for the email notice.  
 
Happy Thanksgiving.  
 
Karen 

-----Original Message----- 
From: General Plan <generalplan@cityofsanmateo.org> 
To:  General Plan 
<generalplan@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Cc: Kohar Kojayan <kkojayan@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Sent: Wed, Nov 27, 2019 1:04 pm 
Subject: RE: video and survey from GP 11/16 meeting 

Hi Karen, 
  
Thanks for stopping by the General Plan booth at CSM farmer’s market and also for participating at the 
Nov. 16th community workshop.  It was good to see familiar faces as well as new ones. 
  
Regarding the video, the video will be up next week.  And we are also hoping to get the online 
engagement tool up and running soon after the Thanksgiving holiday, either next week or the week 
after.  We’ll send out an email once they are available on the StriveSanMateo.org webpage. If you’ve 
already signed up for email updates, you should receive email(s) in the coming weeks.  If you do not 
receive any emails, please let me know.   
  
The online engagement tool is another way for community members to provide feedback.  If you know 
anyone who missed the Nov. 16th workshop, please encourage them to share their input using the 
engagement tool or email generalplan@cityofsanmateo.org.  Through the upcoming holiday season, we 
will be collecting community input either through the online engagement tool, through letters/emails, 
popup events, etc.  City staff and consultant team will analyze all the input provided and schedule the 
next workshop to share information and gather feedback.  We do not have any tentative workshop dates 
at this time. 
  
Let me know if you have any questions about the above. 



  
Thanks and have a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday! 
Julia   
  
From:   
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2019 6:57 PM 
To: Julia Klein <jklein@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Cc: Kohar Kojayan <kkojayan@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: video and survey from GP 11/16 meeting 
  
Hello Julia,  
  
I had to leave the GP workshop a little early on the 16th (plus the meeting was running a little late). I have 
been interested in watching the video that was made that day to see what i missed. I am not finding it on 
the web site. Is it there? 
  
Also, Kohar said, when I was checking in, that there would be an online survey to capture any ideas that 
were not developed during the workshop (and I guess for those who could not attend). I am not finding 
that, either. Is there one posted on the GP website? 
  
Also, will there be another workshop on this same topic (the designated study areas)?  
  
Thanks for your help.  
  
Karen Herrel 
* PRIVILEGE AND CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message, together with any attachments, is 
intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. It may contain information that 
is confidential and prohibited from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified 
that any dissemination or copying of this message or any attachment is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this message in error, please notify the original sender immediately by telephone or by return e-
mail and delete this message along with any attachments from your computer. Thank you.  

 




